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Activities 

Center Hours: Monday-Friday 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.  

Medicare 101 
Dec. 6—Facebook Live Class  
12p.m. - 1 p.m.  

Monthly Dinner Fundraiser—
Jumbo Baked Potato Bar 
Sun., Dec. 10   
11 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Living A Health Life 
Every Tuesday  
1:30 p.m. - 4 p.m.  

Bingo 
Every Tuesday & Thursday  
12:30 p.m. - 1:30 p.m.  

Zoom Classes: contact the 
center to find the right one for 
you! 

Like us on Facebook for 
updates and activities. 

@SedaliaSeniorCenter 1800 W. 3rd St., Sedalia MO • 660-826-0713 • lhoward@goaging.org 

LUNCH IS SERVED M-F 

11:00 A.M. TO 12:30 P.M.  

60 & UP—DONATION ASK $6 

UNDER 60—$9.50 

TO GO MEALS—$9.50 

CHRISTMAS MYSTERY BOX FUNDRAISER! 
Do you love Christmas treats but no time or energy 

to make them? Allow us! For only $20 you will receive 
a delicious assortment of homemade goodies 

and ALL the proceeds benefit the Sedalia Senior Center! 

ORDER DEADLINE MON., DEC. 18 @ 3PM 

Consider Honoring Others with a Gift in Memory 
Did you know that gifts-in-memory and gifts-in-honor are a 

great way to help your local senior center? Making a charitable 
gift in tribute is a wonderful way to honor a milestone or com-
memorate the death of someone special to you. With a gift to 
your senior center, you’ll also be helping to create positive ag-
ing experiences for older adults in our community. 

If you’d like to help your local senior center and recognize a 
loved one, please include a note with your donation telling who 
the gift is in memory or honor of and providing the name and 
address of anyone you’d like us to notify. We’ll send the person 
you choose a nice card letting them know of your generosity in 
making a gift in tribute, although we never disclose the amount 
of the gift. There is also space on our online donation form at 
www.goaging.org/donate/ to dedicate your gift in memory or 
honor of someone and tell us who to notify. 

Your tribute gift in any amount will make a big difference at 
the senior center and show a special person you care. Please 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
As we are headed deeper into winter and are  adding more  

activities, the Sedalia Senior Center is in need of volunteers to: 

• Assist in  packing meals for our home bound clients. 

• Drivers to deliver meals to our homebound clients.. 

• Crafting and/or Sewing & Needlework activity leaders 

• Bakers for bake sales & fundraisers 

Questions? Contact Leslee Howard, Coordinator at 660-826-0713. 

We will be closed 

December 25th & 26th. 

No lunch service or 

activities will be 

scheduled those days 
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